The Mentoring Relationship
A strong, trusting relationship between the mentor and mentee is key to a successful mentoring relationship. It is often helpful for mentors to think in advance about how to open that relationship. In this exercise, you will write a letter to your mentee. You may or may choose to share the letter itself, or you may use the exercise as an opportunity to organize your thoughts in advance of your first meeting. 

In drafting the letter, please consider the following questions:

· What are my hopes for you, the new teacher?
· What my strengths are and how I would like to communicate them to you?

· What will you learn from me?

· What are my concerns about working with you?  (These might be my growing edges – the things that I am working on myself, and not quite “there” yet.) How will I choose to communicate these to you?

· Things I'd like to know about you; things I'd like you to know about me and how we'll find this out about each other.

· Things about teaching, about this school, about these students that I'd like you to know. 
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